
Nurses House Inc., the only national fund for RNs in need, will be hosting its annual Dolphins for Nurses campaign 
from April 12-May 12, culminating in National Nurses Week. Hospitals and groups nationwide are invited to help 
us raise funds for our colleagues in need by offering blue, gold and white donation circles in exchange for $1, $5 
or $10 donations.

This fundraiser is a great team building activity and is easy to incorporate into already planned Nurses Week 
events. We will provide everything you need to make the fundraiser a success including dolphin circles, brochures, 
flyers, posters, table tents and pens. We hope you will share the idea with your Nurses Week Committee or nurse 
leaders. If interested, contact sdague@nurseshouse.org or 518-456-7858 x127 for an informational packet. To 
learn more about Nurses House and our fund for nurses in need visit us at www.nurseshouse.org. 
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Celebrate National Nurses Week 2019 
Help Raise Funds for Registered Nurses in Need!



To learn more
or to make an online donation visit

WWW.NURSESHOUSE.ORG

2113 Western Avenue
Guilderland, NY 12084

Phone: (518)456-7858
Email: mail@nurseshouse.org

Nurses House, Inc.

Nurses House, Inc. is the only national 501(c)3 non-profit 
organization assisting registered nurses in need.  In the past 3 
years, Nurses House has provided grants to RN’s all over the 
country totaling over $500,000 to assist with housing and medical 
expenses. 


